
 

Finally, Mrs Batchelor would like to say a huge thank you 

for the warm welcome she has received this half term, 

following her return to the Early Years after maternity 

leave.   

Also, the whole team would like to say thank you for 

your support as we find our feet with the team changes 

and work through this transition period.  

March 2014 

Junk Modelling 

The children in the Early Years love being creative with 

all your contributions of junk for modelling. 

So thank you! Please continue bringing in your unwanted 

rubbish to keep fuelling their imaginations! 

However, please can we request that your donations do 

not include medication boxes because we do not want to be encouraging the children to 

play with medication packaging at home.  

Whilst writing about junk contributions, we always seem to have a huge shortage of bottle 

tops and tubes for the children, so get saving those milk tops! 

Early Years Playground 

As you may be aware, we are aiming to make some alterations to the Early Years play-

ground. An area which we would like to tackle this half term is the emptying of the sand 

pit to create an outdoor sand/mud kitchen. A skip has been hired for the week beginning 

31st March. If during this week you are able to help give some time to help dig and move 

sand, please see Mrs Batchelor for further details. Any help will be much appreciated! 

Coats please! 

Please ensure that your child brings their coat to school every day! With it only being 

March, the weather can still get cold through the day and unfortunately some children 

have not been dressed appropriately to play outside. 


